
                                                            13600 Rt. C  
Russellville, MO 65074  

Phone: 573.782.3534  
Fax: 573.782.3545  

Dr. Jeff Jennewein, Superintendent  

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Notice is hereby given that Cole R-1 School District Board of Education will be disposing of the 
following surplus property by sealed bid: 
 

●​ Playground Equipment (Exhibit 1) 
●​ Playground Equipment (Exhibit 2) 
●​ Playground Equipment (Exhibit 3) 
●​ Playground Equipment (Exhibit 4) 
●​ 2001 Chevy Venture Vin number 1GNDU03E22D113156 (Exhibit 5) 

 
Please call 573-782-3534 to arrange inspection of surplus items. 
 
All items are sold “as is” and not in working condition. The District reserves the right to reject any or all 
bids. 
 
Sealed bids should be addressed to Rachel Brizendine, Cole R-1 School District, 13600 Route C., 
Russellville MO. 65074 and must be received by 10:00am on April 25th, 2025. 
 
Bids should indicate a specific item and the envelope should be clearly marked “Sealed Bid”. 
  
The successful bidder(s) must remove the property from school grounds by May 9th, 2025.  
 
The notice will run on the school website for 2 weeks. 
 
The District will open bids at 11:00am on April 25th, 2025. If the District does not receive an acceptable 
bid, the district will utilize scrap metal services for the items listed above.  
 
 
 
Rachel Brizendine 
Board of Education Secretary 
 
 
Administration: Danielle Gruebel  (High School Principal), Tina Kauffman (Elementary Principal), Lori Clark (Special Services Director), 
Ryan Hedrick (High School  Assistant Principal)   Board of Education: Adam Weber (President), Christina Wood  (Vice President), Jenifer 
Seaver (Secretary), Renee Bungart, Elaine Buschjost, Ritchie Jenkins, Stephen Schneiders 

Cole R-I School District  
Acceptable Use Policy Continued 
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